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July 20th, 1911,

Mr, Gano Dunn,
P, 0. Box #1118,
Garrison, N, Y.
Dear Mr, Dunn:e-
A messenger from the Crocker-Wheeler Works at
Ampere delivered to this office yesterdg;iﬁyghckage of books
from D. Van Nostrand & Co., which had Qéen sent to you at Ampere,

I will hold these here for further instructions,

Very truly yours
v 9

FLH/L Assistant Secretary,



